/GUARDIA

JULY UPDATE- VOLUME: 3/18

PARENTS / GUARDIANS NEWSLETTER FOR THE MONTH OF JULY

NAMASKARAM, BULA VINAKA!

Greetings to all the parents / guardians of Nadi Sangam Primary School.

Thanks and appreciation goes to all the parents / guardians for their support given during the month of July.

INTRODUCTION

This month was full of activities and lot of learning also took place.

A lot has happened during this month. Teachers and children were all engaged in academic achievement and trial examination for exam classes continued.

ACTIVITIES FOR THE MONTH OF JULY

- Australian Football League [AFL] continued for all classes
- ♦ Nadi Head Teachers meeting no.1 and 2
- Pursuit Internship school from Canada

visited the school with some activities and items to entertain the children from all year levels.

- Team Mathematics
 Competition [TMC]
 zonal was held at
 SVC. Year 5 came
 2nd and year 7
 scooped 1st Prize.
 Both the teams qualified for the national
 finals at Tilak High
 School and year 7
 came in 3rd place.
 Great achievement
 by year 7 students
 and teachers.
- Golf development training program also continued for the children.
- Under 13 girls were runner up in school netball.
- Bula festival opening and closing marching by our marching team boys and girls. A grand

- success and charity work by our children.
- Took part in the Bula festival organized oratory competition.
- Staff meeting and professional development for the teachers also held.
- Pre- School week celebration from 23rd July to 27th July 2018. Chief guest for the opening ceremony was Mr. Peter Dinning C.E.O Nadi Town Council likewise for closing was TISIS Nadi District President Mr. Muni Kamlesh Naidu and Uciwai Sangam School Manager Mr. Permal Pillay.
- 100 new desks and chairs bought for the school to be used by years 401 and 403
- New play center for Kindergarten was also set up.

OTHER EVENTS DURING THE MONTH OF JULY

REMINDER TO PARENTS AND GUARDIANS

All parents are kindly reminded to report to the school office for any clarification and issues.

There is a parents pass issued from the school office and with that you can visit your class teachers. However, if you need early departures for your child please fill an early departure form issued from the school office.

Any queries and enquires please walk into the office and you will be explained better about events and issues.

Channel of communica-

tion for all parents and guardians is first to the school office then to Ministry. We are aiming to solve all your issues at school level rather than going to the Ministry of Education.

Please feel free to walk up to the school office at any time convenient to you and raise your concerns. Remember at times we [parents] get frustrated with tings and issues, but there are always solutions to every problem. We want to create a friendly and conducive atmosphere for every one at the school.

We treat everyone as equal and fair at this institution

TIPS FOR PARENTS

- See that children reach school and home on time.
- Check exercise and activity books for your children daily.
- Homework books to be checked every evening.
- Please see that children behave in the bus while travelling. We are doing our level best, however, more effort is needed from your end as well.
- Have regular discussion with your children at home.